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Arrest Made in Onaga Burglary Case 
(KMZA)--An arrest has been made in an Onaga burglary case.

Pottawatomie County Sheriff Greg Riat says 18-year-old Nathan Bell, of Duluth, was arrested
Tuesday on a Pottawatomie County warrant for burglary and theft.

Riat says the arrest stems from an investigation of a burglary reported on April 24th.  He says during
the investigation and arrest, several firearms were recovered that had been reported stolen during the
break-in.  

Bell remains in the Pottawtomie County Jail on $20,000 bond.

Riat says the investigation is ongoing and other arrests may follow. 
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